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JEFFERSON COUNTY P.W.S.D. NO. 12 RECEIVES AWARD 

2014 Drinking Water System of the Year 

Festus, MO, April 2, 2015– Public Water Supply District No. 12 of Jefferson County, Missouri was 

recently recognized by the Missouri Rural Water Association (MRWA) as the 2014 Drinking Water 

System of the Year.  The award was presented during the MRWA’s annual Technical Conference and 

Trade Show at the Branson Convention Center held March 3-5, 2015.  The MRWA is a non-profit 

organization which provides training and technical assistance for water and wastewater utilities 

throughout Missouri. 

The annual award honors a utility that has achieved noteworthy accomplishments during the previous 

year, effectively managed their overall operations including financial responsibility and managerial 

effectiveness, were responsive to customer needs, and met regulatory compliance. 

District Manager, Brad Bryant, says “the award was an unexpected surprise and was 

due to the hard work and cooperation of the District’s employees and Board of 

Directors along with various suppliers and vendors.” 

P.W.S.D. No. 12 has five employees and serves approx. 3100 residents in the rural, southeast portion of 

Jefferson County.  They have recently made many improvements to their system utilizing grants and 

low-interest loans. 
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If you would like photos or more information about this topic, please contact Brad Bryant at 636-937-

9697 or email at brad.bryant@pwsd12.com. 


